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The Regional Municipality of Halton
Access Halton at: www.halton.ca Dial 311

Please contact us, as soon as possible, if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region events or meetings.
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At the open house you will have  
the opportunity to:

•	Have a guided bus tour of the 
state of the art Halton Waste 
Management Site (approximately  
30 minutes)

•	See	the	landfill	and	waste	
collection machinery up close and 
in action

•	Find	out	why	there	are	no	seagulls	
at	the	landfill

•	Take part in an environmental craft 
provided by Conservation Halton

•	Enjoy a cash BBQ provided by 
the	Lion’s	Club	of	Milton	(while	
quantities last)

Free parking on-site.               

This	is	a	wheelchair	accessible	event.

Celebrating 20 Years of Environmentally Safe 
Waste Management!

The	Halton	Waste	Management	Site	originally	opened	in	1992	with	a	life	expectancy	of	20	years	or	until	the	
year 2012. Due to the tremendous efforts of Halton residents using their Blue Box, GreenCart and diverting 
waste,	the	landfill	life	is	now	projected	to	the	year	2040!	If	all	the	initiatives	in	the	2012-2016	Solid	Waste	
Management	Strategy	are	successfully	implemented,	the	landfill	life	will	extend	another	four	years.	Our	landfill	
is	a	valuable	resource	worth	protecting!

Bring an old electronics item like a 
TV, computer, laptop, VCR player, 
etc., for recycling, and receive a free 
meal voucher* to be used at the 20th 
Anniversary. Limit one voucher per family.
*	Meal	voucher	is	equivalent	to	one	hamburger	OR	
two	hotdogs,	AND	one	drink

Saturday, September 29
Drop	in	between	10	a.m.	to	2	p.m.	•	Cake cutting at 12 p.m.

Halton	Waste	Management	Site,	5400	Regional	Road	25,	Milton

20th Anniversary

You’re invited to attend a community open house celebrating

Halton Waste Management Site’s

Help us make this  
event “waste free.”

Let	us	know	if	you	are	planning	to	
attend	so	we	can	prepare	the	right	
amount of food and materials. Send 
an email to hwms20@halton.ca.

 Stay Connected!
www.halton.ca/hwms20                 search Halton Waste Management Site’s 20th Anniversary

@HaltonRecycles	event	hashtag	#hwms20                www.haltonrecycles.ca                    HaltonRecyles
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By Julie Conroy

After placing a leaf 
in memory of Aspy Ba-
pooji, 12 enthusiastic 
hikers took off to explore 
the Limehouse section of 
the Bruce Trail on a re-
cent perfect fall morning. 
The hikers gather at the 
Centre every Friday mor-
ning at 10 a.m., to hike 
for about two hours the 
various trails in the area. 
Once the clocks change 
they will start their hikes 
at 1 p.m.

On Monday morning, 
there were several new 
faces joining the craft 
group. They are starting 
to make crafts for the 
upcoming Christmas Ba-
zaar. If you bought wool 
intending to start a pro-
ject and have changed 
your  mind,  the  craf t 
ladies would love to have 
the wool, (large or small 
amounts) or material they 
could use for aprons etc.

Our Fall Fashion show, 
featuring fashions by 
Alia, will be on Tuesday, 
October 9. Plan to pur-
chase your ticket and see 
what the latest fashions 
and colours are for the 
Fall and Winter seasons. 
There will be refresh-
ments and prizes.

Due to vacations and 
illness we didn’t have 
the usual full house at 
the semi-annual  golf 
game at Blue Springs 
on Wednesday, Septem-
ber 19. The weather was 
perfect, sunny but cool, 
and everyone enjoyed 
the lunch. We are look-
ing forward to next May 
when we have the next 
game.

T h e  B i r t h d a y  t e a 
was well attended last 
Tuesday. One lady was 
ce lebra t ing her  88th 
birthday.

The Looking to the Fu-
ture Trees are looking like 
a glorious Fall scene at 

the moment with so many 
autumn coloured leaves 
on them. Each one repre-
sents a donation of $50 in 
memory of a loved one, 
or to celebrate a special 
person. Eight leaves were 
placed on the branches 
this week to celebrate 
the lives of Joan and Vic 
Morris, Aspy Bapooji and 
Tony Wilson.

Thinking of Fall ,  a 
coach full of seniors are 
off In Search of the Red 
Leaf. There are still a 
couple of seats left, if 
you would like to join 
them. This is a mystery 
trip, so who knows where 
you will end up. Not only 
will you be sight seeing 
and having lunch, but 
there will be a shopping 
opportunity also.

Another great trip com-
ing up on November 26 
is Christmas Magic in 
Niagara with Bobby Vin-
ton, followed by dinner at 
Betty’s and a tour of the 
lights. 

Twenty-eight people 
made the trip to Mo-
hawk on the yellow Tyler 
school bus last Monday. 
Hopefully, some people 
came home with a lit-
tle more money in their 
pockets than when they 
ar r ived .  We enjoyed 
watching the beautiful 
horse races while enjoy-
ing the buffet dinner.

On Monday, October 1 
the Centre will be cele-
brating National Seniors 
Day with free refresh-
ments and cake through 
out the day. There will be 
a fantastic door prize and 
a Year in Review slide 
show.

The Friday Lunch on 
October 5 will be pot 
luck, so bring your fa-
vourite dish to share with 
others. 

There was no winner at 
this weeks 50/50 so the 
prize next week should 
be around $325.


